
Parents Forum Meeting 

 

Wednesday 22 November 2017 

 

Agenda 
 

 
Parking at The March School. 

Presentation from Mr Andrew Ball: Rolls Royce Motor Cars 
 
Date of next Drop in meeting: Wednesday 17 January 
2:30-3:30 pm 

 
Minutes:  

Andrew discussed the proposals for the new car park off 

Claypit Lane, which are currently at the planning stage 

and also took suggestions from those parents who 

attended. The car park will have 40 spaces which is ample 

for the number of cars that are illegally parked during pick 

up and drop off at present. The suggestions included:  

 

 Signage on Stane Street that there is a Primary 

School on Claypit Lane 

 Could the heavy plant traffic and works be completed 

during the school holidays in 2018? 

 Could the new car park have speed bumps to keep 

cars at the appropriate speed? 


